

Nazareth HS Class of 1967 50TH Reunion!!

Dear Nazareth High Classmates,

The cliché is true – time really does fly! 50 years have seemingly sped by since we were all together receiving our diplomas from our beloved alma mater, filled with anticipation and ready to embark on the next chapter of our lives. Now it's time for us to gather together once again and celebrate a new milestone!

Our reunion committee has been hard at work planning a casual weekend filled with reminiscing, catching up on the last 50 years and having a great time with old friends. We cordially invite you to join your classmates and be part of the festivities at either or both of our two exciting events.

Dinner and Dancing

Saturday, September 16th 6-10PM Holy Family Club 515 W Mauch Chunk St Nazareth

Brunch

Sunday, September 17th 11AM - 2PM The Loft at Sawmill 5630 Sullivan Trail Easton

See reverse for event details, menus and pricing.

RSVP today with your check made payable to the "Nazareth Area High School Class of 1967 Reunion" in the enclosed envelope.

Get ready for a great weekend spent with friends. We look forward to seeing you in September!

Sincerely,

Class of 1967 Reunion Committee

Contact us with any questions

Kim Albert – tatamy1@rcn.com
Dennis Butz – dhbutz@ptd.net
Dave Danner – ddanner1040@rcn.com
Edward C. & Ruth Gable – regable67@gmail.com
Chuck Johnson – chuckstan@rcn.com

Hugh Jones – hughjones4533@gmail.com Dave Lobach – dlobach @embassybank.com John Morro – johnmorro49@yahoo.com Lou Schrenko – ckettle@verizon.net

Remembering Friends

During the events, we will be honoring the memory of friends we have lost along the way. If you know of any classmates that are deceased, please provide their names to Dave Danner at ddanner1040@rcn.com